
Dear CPU Families, Staff, and Community Members:

In my Superintendent’s Update on April 16, 2024, I emphasized the district's efforts this school year
towards developing a facilities roadmap to enhance the educational experience for our students and
families. Since my last communication, we have hosted several Facility Master Plan Community
Input Meetings, which have provided invaluable insights into the three main options (A-B-C) for the
district, along with their associated costs and expenditures.

For those who were unable to attend these meetings, all of the information presented is now
accessible on the district’s website. You can find it by navigating to District > Facilities Improvement
or by clicking the image below.

These resources also include a video featuring Ms. Laura Peterson from INVISION Architecture.
In her presentation, Ms. Peterson offers an overview of the process, scope, and options available
to the district as we look ahead to the future.

At this juncture, on behalf of the district, I urge all stakeholders to review the master facilities
information and provide their input via a survey addressing three main questions:

Which option do you believe is most beneficial for our students?1.
Which option do you think will garner the most support from the community?2.
When do you believe the community will be ready to vote on supporting these projects
(November 2024 or 2025)?

3.

Please click the image below to access the school Facility Improvement webpage with all of the
information including the survey.  As always, thank you for your support of our students, staff, and
schools. 

Regards,
 

John W. Elkin, Superintendent
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